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Re: R18/127 & 115 Parcel Cr4 SHLAA ref 15231

I would like to object to the proposed developments in croft. The development I am referring to is the one
which would stretch from Lady Lane across to Abbey Close and the fields off Lady Lane which back onto
Churchfields and Eaves Brow.

The reason for my objections are as follows:

Noise level and distribution of the building work

The impact it will have on already problematic traffic issues. The number of cars in the village will increase
substantially and therefore cause an increase in traffic on roads which are already at capacity.

The impact it will have on the village in terms of facilities. Croft already has a small number of amenities, no
local shop and so on. I am very concerned of the impact on such a number of houses will have on already
stretched services (schools, Nursery, facilities, bus routes and so on)

Strain on existing services- electrical, water, sewage and broadband.

Many thanks,





